
Riverview Park  StrongStartBC 
 

Hello everyone,  
During the last few weeks things have changed in our world and although, it has not been easy, we need to remember 
we are all in this together. I feel truly blessed to still be part of your children’s lives even if it is from a distance. 
Remember to enjoy the moment, learn, have fun, love each other every day and be thankful for the little things. One 
day we will all be together again and be better because of it. 
I hope you all had a wonderful Mother’s Day! 
If you would like to share activities, a special moment of your children/family you can email at mbentzen@sd43.bc.ca 

A big hug to your children from Ms Mireya…Let them know I am thinking of them and I miss them      

 
 

Thank you Astrid & Jamie for sharing these photos of the 
“Rock monsters” you painted after reading the story I 
shared with you. 

I love seeing your art work and smiling faces        

 

 

Fun Activity  
Take a look at the photo to your left. Parents please 
read out the items for your child to look for and 
check them off as they find them. You can do this fun 
activity at home and outdoors when you go out for a 
walk. Inquiry Questions to ask afterwards! 
    What did you like the most about this activity? 
    What was the most interesting item you found? 

Why not take photos as you go on your hunt and 
share them with Ms Mireya? 

 

 Happy Birthday to all of the children who celebrate in April 

and May! Hope they were magical and unique ! 

 

Thanks to Eugene’s mom for sharing this photo of his 

birthday and making me a part of the virtual celebration! 

Here are 2 links for your children to listen to a story read 

by Ms Mireya. Hope you all enjoy it and brings a little bit 

of magic in to your hearts! 

Backyard Fairies ( watch this 1st) 

https://safeYouTube.net/w/xp7D 

 

Fairy Garden 

https://safeYouTube.net/w/7o7D 
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